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On Tuesday, December 22, 2020, from 8:00-9:00 a.m., three or more members of the Walla 
Walla Community College Board of Trustees may attend an Association of College Trustees-
sponsored virtual conference on policy governance.  The Trustees will not be there in an 
official capacity and no action will be taken. 
 
To attend this virtual conference, go to:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85767499599?pwd=NlpUVVlPa0hLam1LdWN4T3VseVdndz09 
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